CITY OF MONTEBELLO
YOUTH COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Youth Commission Meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, April 14, 2020 is cancelled. The next
meeting of the commission is scheduled for Tuesday,
May 12, 2020.
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David Sosn@sﬂi,/Director of Recreation & Community Services

Date: April 13, 2020



